
Working	   together
Approximately 15% of nurses are estimated to 

struggle with substance use disorder. It is treatable 
and outcomes improve when identified early.

Help protect patients and ensure  
the affected nurse receives assistance!

 � For more information, contact: 
Washington Health Professional Services: 
360.236.2880 (option 1)  |  whps@doh.wa.gov

Speak
up!
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